
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/12/2023 2:43:45 AM

First name: Ben

Last name: Gordesky

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I implore you to revise the current logging plan for telephone Gap. Please do not add any extra

cutting beyond what has already been in place. The area proposed to be additionally cut contains a lot of larger

trees. It is unwise at this point to disturb the existing ecosystem by cutting them down. It also goes against

President Biden's orders for the forest service of protecting our forest and keeping cutting to a minimum. I have

spent a lot of time hiking in the Green Mountain National Forest over the past 25 years . I want to see the area

preserved the way it is and not used for commercial gaun. After all it is our public land. Thank you for your

consideration


